From:		<pre></pre>
Sent:		06 March 2018 07:50
To:		Eric Owens
Cc: Subject:		RE: AFC
Importance:		High
Hi Eric		
Yes we can com	e to the City. Can	invites also be sent to and — copied into this email.
Many Thanks		
Robert		
Robert Gray Head of Plannin Woodhill House Westburn Road Aberdeen AB16		dards
Internal: External:	7619722 01467 539722	
Sent: 05 March To: Robert Gray Cc:	2018 17:35 <robert.gray@ab @aberdeenshire. eencity.gov.uk></robert.gray@ab 	erdeenshire.gov.uk> @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>;
Hi Robert,		
	a meeting on 21 st d I'll send an appo	t. Good if you come to our offices and I'd assume the meeting will last an hour. Can intment?
Many thanks,		
Eric		
Eric Owens		

Head of Planning and Sustainable Development (Interim)

Planning and Sustainable Development

Communities, Housing and Infrastructure Aberdeen City Council Business

Hub 4 Ground Floor North Marischal College Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Direct Dail: 01224 523133

Mobile:

From: [mailto @aberdeenshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Robert Gray

Sent: 05 March 2018 13:02

To: Eric Owens

Cc: ; Gale Beattie

Subject: RE: AFC

Eric

and myself would be available on the following dates:

7 March afternoon 19 March 0900

21 March 1000 – if in City

Do any of the above dates suit?

Kind Regards

Robert

Robert Gray
Head of Planning & Building Standards
Woodhill House
Westburn Road
Aberdeen AB16 5GB

Internal: 7619722 External: 01467 539722

Sent: 05 March 2018 10:26

Cc: <a href="mailto:aberdeenci

Subject: FW: AFC

Morning Robert,

Sorry to hear your having issues with my email. Hopefully this will get through to you.....



Kind regards,

Eric

Eric Owens

Head of Planning and Sustainable Development (Interim) Planning and Sustainable Development Communities, Housing and Infrastructure Aberdeen City Council Business Hub 4 Ground Floor North Marischal College Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Direct Dail: 01224 523133 Mobile:

From: Gale Beattie

Sent: 04 March 2018 19:40

To: Eric Owens Subject: FW: AFC

Gale Beattie

Planning and Environmental Policy Manager Planning and Sustainable Development Communities, Housing and Infrastructure Aberdeen City Council **Business Hub 4** Marischal College **Broad Street** Aberdeen **AB10 1AB**

Email: galeb@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Direct Dial: 01224 523330 Mobile:

Switchboard 08456 08 09 10

Our food-growing survey is now open until 28 February 2018. Please help us better understand what people are doing in Aberdeen at the moment regarding growing their own food by taking a few minutes to fill it in through the link below.

https://consultation.aberdeencity.gov.uk/planning/aberdeen-city-food-growing-2018

From: Robert Gray [mailto:robert.gray@aberdeenshire.gov.uk]

Sent: 02 March 2018 16:54

To: Gale Beattie Subject: AFC

Gale

Can you pass this on to Eric, my machine refuses to recognise him and I am working from home.

Eric

I have spoken to Scottish Government about the potential call in. We should know in the next 2 weeks. We need to work out next steps, whatever the decision. I have also spoken to the applicants about potential ways of complying with the conditions in the event of an approval. The applicant is coming up with new alternatives which would not comply with the conditions. I don't know if these have already been discussed with the City and been rejected or if they are new.

I think we need a round table discussion involving transportation colleagues, For Aberdeenshire I would want myself, (transport) and planning). Happy for either of us to set up a meeting, Town House or Woodhill. My Monday meetings have been cancelled so I could use the time to set up a meeting if you could let me know who you would like to attend from the City.

Regards

Robert

Robert Gray
Head of Planning and Building Standards
Infrastructure Services
Woodhill House
Westburn Road
Aberdeen AB16 5GB
01467 539722

This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk Dh'fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. 'S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a' ciallachadh gu bheil iad a' riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar Dheathain. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk